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Dear Parents/Caregivers      Tēnā koutou, tēnā koutou, tēnā koutou katoa

This week’s newsletter:

The Last 7 Days! ICAS - Year 4-6

The Colour Run - it's on Monday! Quiz Night - last chance to join us!

No Sausage Sizzle Monday ... but ... Important Dates: Term 2 & beyond

Northern Bays Festival

Northern Bays Festival Photos

Rippa Rugby Day

Rippa Rugby Photos



The Last 7 Days …!
Last week was filled with performance, fun, competition and excitement! What a week!

The postponement of the Colour Run was a disappointment after such a great build up.                   But 

there is a new date and we hope the sun shines brightly for us all - see details on pg 4.

Thank you to Mrs Craigie and our awesome instrumental group for their performance last 

Wednesday night - see story on pg 6 and pg 7.

Thank you to everyone for an excellent day at Rippa Rugby last Thursday - see more on pg 8-9.

With the kapa haka group performing on Tuesday too that meant some students were involved in 

major events three days in a row - that is hugely impressive! Well done to those students! 

And it didn’t stop last week … our school’s cross country representatives performed extremely well 

at the ‘Super Cluster’ event just today - more info on that next week!  
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Colour Run - Monday 26 June (New date!)
It’s happening on Monday! Get ready! Thank you FOTS!

Already over $24 000 has been raised for our new playground. What a fantastic effort!                   The 

more funds we raise the more we can add to the new playground design!

Everyone needs to be prepared to get a bit dirty - and coloured! We suggest white t-shirts which will 

add to the fun and the team photo at the end! 

All children will run in a whanau-based small group with their own team identity!

Looking forward to an excellent afternoon on Monday!

You can still read more about the event and sign up to register/fundraise: 

https://coatesvilleschoolcolourrun.raiseit.co.nz/hub
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No Monday Lunchtime Sausage Sizzle … but …

Due to the Colour Run event on Monday 

there will NOT be a lunchtime Sausage Sizzle.

BUT there will be a Sausage Sizzle 

AFTER the Colour Run for all participants!
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Northern Bays Music Festival  
Last Wednesday night the Instrumental group performed to a full house at the Bruce Mason 

Centre.  They were the only school to perform their item ‘The Lion Sleeps Tonight’ using a 

variety of instruments.  This showcased what our music department has to offer of which we 

are very fortunate to have.  Lead by the talented Mrs Craigie the group put on a beautiful 

performance, starting with delicate strings and building to a crescendo of all instruments, then 

scaling back to a finale of solo strings again.  The students were dressed in a safari animal theme 

and after their performance joined the other schools in the grand finale of singing and dance.  

A huge thank you goes out to those parents and staff who helped leading up to this event, as 

well as on the night, this event could not be made possible without your support.  A big thank 

you also to Mrs Craigie for making these outstanding opportunities available to our students.  

The students were excellent role models for our school and showed Coatesville Competencies 

throughout.      See photos on the next page!

           Sian Williams
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Northern Bays Music Festival  
Photos of a wonderful evening! 

Also on display at the festival was our Kotahitanga ‘We Are One’ 

kete weaving art (right) led by the wonderfully creative Mrs Stott! 
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Rippa Rugby Day
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Thank you to the six rippa rugby teams we took to 

Helensville last Thursday. Their play, their 

sportsmanship and all round behaviour was a credit 

to themselves and the school. Mr Rosamond and I 

really enjoyed our day seeing so many children 

enjoying their day in the sun playing rugby!

Thank you to the helpers - Bryce, Diana, Taryn and 

Angela - for their wonderful support on the day 

managing the teams. And to the supporters who 

cheered us on throughout the day - thank you! 

Great day everyone - and we look forward to a 

second tournament next term!  (More photos on next page)



Rippa Rugby Photos
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ICAS 
(International Competitions and Assessments for Schools) 

Registrations for the 2023 ICAS exams are now open. 

Every year, some of our Year 4 to 6 students from our school participate in the 

Science, Writing, English and Mathematics ICAS exams. 

For more information about the ICAS Exams, please visit the ICAS page on our 

website.

If your child is interested in taking part in the exams please register and pay for 

the exam through the ICAS Parent Portal 

You will need to enter our school access code which is; ZCN586 

Registrations for all exams close on Friday 28th July

Please contact Caleb Rosamond crosamond@coatesvilleschool.nz if you have any 

questions Back to main menu
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                                QUIZ NIGHT
                         SATURDAY 24 JUNE
                            Coatesville Settlers Hall

                                 Doors open 6.30 pm for 7.00 pm start
                               

 Last day for tickets Wednesday 21st June! No door sales.
   Book your ticket today: 

https://forms.gle/HyKVKGShW12vxnjMA

Option to theme
your table and 
dress.

 $25/ticket/ $250 for table of 10
          BYO nibbles. No BYO alcohol
Drinks (alcohol and non) available for 
purchase on the night. Eftpos available.

Get in quick- only 

a few tables left!

#
https://forms.gle/HyKVKGShW12vxnjMA


Important Dates: Term 2 & beyond
Key dates 

Quiz Night - Parent Evening  Saturday 24 June 

School Fundraiser - “Colour Run”  Monday 26 June   

Progress Reporting via HERO  Friday 30 June    (Further detail coming shortly)

End of Term 2  Friday 30 June

First Day of Term 3  Monday 17 July

Matariki Breakfast   Thursday 20 July  (details to be confirmed)
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